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18 November 2021 

 
Dear parent/carer  

  

Year 11 Parents’ Evening Thursday 9 December 2021  

    

On Thursday 9 December 2021 we will be hosting our Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

which will take place in our Academy. Appointments will run in person from 3.45pm -

6.00pm. This is an excellent opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and 

mock examination results with each of their teachers. During the event, your child’s 

teachers will also share with you information about their engagement in lessons and 

any upcoming deadlines and assessments. 

 

Your child is currently in the process of receiving free revision guides for subjects 

where these are available in order to support their exam preparation at home. In 

addition to this, when you attend Parents’ Evening, you and your child will receive a 

pack containing: 

 A book for parents which contains support and guidance for yourselves during 

exams 

 A book for students which advises them on the best ways to approach their 

revision 

 Materials to use for revision such as pens and a pack of flash cards 

 

You will also receive a folder which you can use to collect revision materials from 

each subject, along with personalised checklists from each subject of what your child 

should spend more time revising from the mock exam. We hope that these materials 

will support both yourself and your child in preparing for their second mock 

examination and subsequent final examinations.  

  

Prior to 9 December, you will be required to book appointments with each of your 

child’s subject teachers.   

  

You can book these appointments by:  

  

Clicking this direct link, SchoolCloud - The Dukeries Academy  

  

By visiting https://thedukeries.schoolcloud.co.uk  
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Should you have any problems booking your appointments via the booking system, 

please contact our reception staff who will be able to support with the booking of 

your appointments.   

  

The booking system for this event will open at midday on Wednesday 24 November 

and will close at midday on Wednesday 8 December.  

  

Please note for the Parents’ Evening that if your child has more than one teacher for 

a subject, you will only need to see one teacher per subject. When you have booked 

all your appointments, please keep a note of your times for reference on the day.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy to discuss your child’s progress 

on Thursday 9 December. 

 

Yours sincerely    

  

Miss Lindsey Maycock  

KS4 Standards and Progress Leader  

 
 
 


